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École Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
 
So, now we can add ‘broken water main’ to our list of 
adventures at Martha Currie.  Sorry again for the 
inconvenience that was caused on Tuesday.  This incident re-
emphasizes the importance of parents signing up for the 
newsletters.  If you know of any parents who were surprised 
by the delayed start, please ask them to sign up on the 
school’s website. 
 
Welcome to Ms. Punam Gill.  She will be joining our LST 
Team on Wednesdays. 
 
In this week’s WAG, you will find an updated Daily Health 
Check.  Please remember to keep your child(ren) at home if 
they display any of the symptoms. 
 
On a tangent, we wanted to recognize the amazing work 
that our custodial team has done to keep us all safe.   They 
work super hard and often go above and beyond the call of 
duty to ensure everything is as clean as possible.  Big kudos 
to our day time custodian Ms. Ana Prodanovic and to our 
evening Head Custodian Mr. Kwon Kim (and his team) for 
making sure our school is as clean as possible. 
 
Please remember that next Wednesday is Pink Shirt Day, in 
recognition of anti-bullying.  Also, we are looking forward to 
our next student-led assembly on Monday.  The senior 
students will be honouring Black History Month. 
 
As tomorrow is a Pro-D Day, we would like to wish all of our 
families a great long weekend! 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. S. Banjac 
  (Principal)          (Vice-Principal) 
 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 

➢  

Tuesday 
➢  

Wednesday 
➢ Pink Shirt Day 

Thursday 
➢  

Friday 
➢  

 
______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
March 10 

➢ Summative reports #2 
March 12 

➢ Last day before Spring 
Break 
March 29 

➢ Return to School 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Feb. 22 – Feb. 26, 2021 
 



 
 

 

February – Black History Month 

 
Div. 19 – Les Couleurs Chaudes et Froides avec Perception 
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PAC NEWS 
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Next General PAC meeting will be held on February 23 @ 7:00 via zoom. 
Details will be posted in the WAG so stay tuned.  
 
Just a friendly reminder:  
 
Please help support the school and join our team on FlipGive. This website and app allows 
you to do online shopping and gift card purchases. A percentage of your order total goes 
towards supporting our school, no cost to you and you get to purchase what you would be 
buying already! Participating retailers are listed on their website.  
 
You can sign up to join our team here - https://www.flipgive.com/teams/join and use our 
team code P42546 to join the Martha Currie team  
 

Download the app here App Store: 
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/flipgive/id1382434604?mt=8 Google Play Store: 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.flipgive.app&referrer=utm_source%3Dfg
apppage  
 

Please share our team code with friends and family so that they can also join and support our 
school through their regular purchases as well!  
 

Thank you for supporting PAC 

DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
As part of the work being done to update Surrey Schools COVID-19 Safety Plan to reflect 
recent changes to the BCCDC and Ministry of Education guidelines, new versions of the Daily 
Health Checks are being introduced.  The Ministry of Health has also provided families with an 
additional resource, the online K-12 Health Check. 
  

STUDENT DAILY HEALTH CHECKS 
  

A reminder that we encourage parents to use the K-12 Health Check when their child is 
experiencing symptoms of illness. The above webpage also includes a link for parents to 
download a K-12 Health Check Mobile App.   

https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1


To register email: dschwartz@alexhouse.net
For more information:

Call or Text Dianne at: 778-239-4697
 

 

Workshop #1 - What’s Love Got To Do With It? 
Relationship building and the connection to parenting

 
Workshop #2 - Why Are You Acting This Way? 

Taking a look at the meaning of challenging behaviour and our response
 

Workshop #3 - Listen to Me! 
Listening, understanding and communicating with your child 

 
Workshop #4 - We Have A Problem… 

Problem-Solving with your child
 
 

 
 

FREE ONLINE workshops - Attend one attend them all!

Zoom Intructions and Support will
be Provided - it's easy!
#1 - February 23, 2021

#2 - March 2, 2021
#3 - March 9, 2021 
#4 - March 16, 2021

 

POSITIVELY PARENTING
WORKSHOP SERIES

Zoom Live! Tuesdays  7:00-8:30 pm

FOR PARENTS & GUARDIANS OF CHILDREN AGES 6 - 12


